
The proposed Pittwater road development on the northern border of Stony Range Regional 
Botanical Garden should not be permitted . The proposed 8 storey development will damage 
the Garden by blocking sunshine and light to the plants and trees and make the public picnic 
and BBQ area unusable for most of the year. 
Stony Range is a very important environmental resource for the Northern Beaches, particularly 
the highly developed Dee Why area. 
I request that the DA 2022/0145 be refused and the developers resubmit a plan which does not 
have a negative impact on Stony Range Botanical Garden.
Kind regards 
Diane Brook 
5 Jocelyn St=
North Curl Curl 2099
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Subject: Submission re DA2022/0145


